
 

 

SUPPLEMENTAL BID BULLETIN #1 

Procurement of Consulting Services for the Re-Certification of the PCIEERD’s 

Quality Management System based on ISO 9001:2015 

 

 

 

I. Change of date on the submission and opening of bids 

 

The submission and opening of bids will be moved from November 16, 

2020 to November 19, 2020, 9:30 AM, in consideration of the recent work 

suspension issued by the Office of the President thru Memorandum Circular 

82 and the calamity brought about by the Typhoon Ulysses.   
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